LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL MEETING

August 13, 2009
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 2:45 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Emily Robbins, Alana Wooldridge, Jill McIntyre, Sherry Powers and Kim Jiranek.  There was one guest Linda Reed, Assistant Principal; 
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Minutes of the June 2, 2009, SBDM Council Meeting were reviewed.  10-001 motion to accept the minutes was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Emily Robbins. Motion carried.
Minutes of the June 22, 2009, Called SBDM Council Meeting were reviewed.  10-002 motion to accept the minutes was made by Emily Robbins and seconded by Kim Jiranek. Motion carried.

Minutes of the July 14, 2009, Called SBDM Council Meeting were reviewed.  10-003 motion to accept the minutes was made by Sherry Powers and seconded by Alana Wooldridge. Motion carried.

The SBDM Council reviewed and approved by consensus the 2008-2009 SBDM Council Annual Report to the Board.
ESS/Daytime Waiver Budget was presented to the SBDM Council for approval by Alana Wooldridge. Mrs. Wooldridge, ESS coordinator, informed the SBDM Council that staff and parents had been polled in 2008 and agree that this is the most efficient way to reach our children’s needs.   10-004 motion to accept the ESS/Daytime Waiver (Extended School Services) was made by Emily Robbins and 2nd by Kim Jiranek.  Motion carried.
Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that interviews were conducted for the following classified vacancies:

· Two Half-time Extended School Service employee

· One full-time assistant for a special needs child

The interview committee consisting of Jennifer Lewis, Linda Reed and Emily Robbins, reviewed 70 applications.  The committee recommends the hiring of the following applicants by consensus.

· Chris Adams – Full time classified assistant.
· Lisa Clayton - half-time ESS 

· Meg Wiersema – half-time ESS 

The SBDM Council in accordance with Policy # 01.02 0 Council chair and delegation of chair responsibilities when the chair is absent. Elected Emily Robbins as SBDM Council Co-Chair.
SBDM Council reviewed last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

Financial reports for June and July were presented to the SBDM Council for review.
2nd Quarter Charitable Gaming Report was made available to the SBDM Council.
Attendance is currently 519; preschool will begin on August 18th.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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